
Terrace Road Primary School, 

Terrace Road,   

Swansea, 

SA1 6JD. 

 

Tuesday 16 April, 2024 

To our generous donor, 

We are writing to say thank you for the generous donation you gave to our school which enabled us 
to go on a outdoor adventure.  

As part of our trip, we went on the bus to play and have fun in the outdoors on Caswell Bay and in 
Bishops Wood. As a group, we said being outdoors made us feel relaxed and calm. We laughed a 
lot and had lots of fun. For some of us, we experienced some outdoor activities for the first time 
such as going to the woods, building a fire, toasting marshmallows and carving a stick.  

In the future, we would like to show our families how to build a fire safely, maybe on the beach, visit 
the beach and visit the woods in our local area. Some of us did not realise how close we live to the 
beaches and the woods and we can visit these beautiful places for free.  We have talked about 
using the free bus service in Swansea in the school holidays to have a free day out in the fresh air 
with our families. Some of us are lucky enough to be able to walk to Swansea Bay from our homes 
and we have now made plans to visit the beach in the Summer. 

We discussed our most memorable moments from the trip and we laughed about funny moments 
we had along the way. For some of us, being on the beach playing games with our friends and 
eating ice-cream was the highlight of the day. We felt relaxed, like we were on holiday and we 
wanted to stay there forever. We loved learning new skills such as carving, creating a spark and 
building a fire. On the beach, we learned about marine life and identified different sea creatures 
and some of us even found little fish and crabs! 

Thank you for the kind donation which enabled us to go on this memorable and wonderful 
adventure. 

 
Yours Sincerely, 

Year 6 children, Terrace Road Primary School  

 

 

 



 


